Much Woolton Catholic Primary School

Watergate Lane, Woolton, Liverpool L25 8QH

Headteacher: Mr M White

0151 428 6114 Fax 0151 428 7753

www.muchwoolton.co.uk

With Jesus we love, learn and grow



Dear Parents and Families,

We would like to take this opportunity to welcome you and your child to the new academic year. We are looking forward to a successful final year in primary school and hope for it to be a happy and rewarding year for your child.

We have provided some key information below regarding what is expected from your child this year and hopefully answer any questions you may have.

As we lead your child to be more independent in Year 6 we are expecting them to take on more responsibility. Uniforms, lunch boxes and any other personal belongings should be clearly labelled and the children will be expected to look after their own belongings.

From the beginning of the year we will have high expectations for children completing homework, preparing them for the workload in secondary school. Homework will be set as outlined below and children should be spending no more than thirty minutes per night on these tasks. We understand our pupils have busy extracurricular lives and so this approach keeps that in mind. We hope for our pupils to manage their workload throughout the week and therefore develop excellent time management skills. As always, if pupils require more time to complete tasks then we are able to accommodate that within our school day.

Homework Tasks Each week your child will be set 3 homework task within their homework book (Maths, Grammar, Comprehension and Writing). The tasks will be set on a Monday to be returned to school Friday.

<u>Spellings</u> for test on Monday (These can be found on the website) We have sent a print out of the whole half term spellings. Children can access spelling shed where the list for the current week will be live.

Reading Plus Your child should log on and aim to complete 3 reading sessions a week and one vocabulary. They are more than welcome to complete more if they wish.

















TTRockstars which is to be completed if instructed by your child's class teacher if a pupil requires practice of their Multiplication Tables

Our P.E days are Monday and Thursday and we expect children to be in full P.E uniform on those days. Children should also be bringing a reusable water bottle to school each day.

We will endeavour to keep you updated throughout the year by the use of the school website and the Year 6 Twitter page.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Kind regards

Year 6 staff

Mr. Simpson and Miss Preston (Class teachers) and Miss. McLeod (Learning support assistant)















